
 
 

   

 
 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 198 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/21  

  

 

17 December 2021 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Local Notice to Mariners No. 046 of 2020 - re - Shallow patch in 

front of slipway at Wied il-Bumi in Il-Bajja ta' Birzebbugia 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 36 – Marsaxlokk 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the Shallow 

patch in front of slipway at Wied il-Bumi in Il-Bajja ta' Birzebbugia mentioned in Local 

Notice to Mariners No. 046 of 2020 has been removed. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 046 of 2020 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 
 


